
 

 

 
Welcome Colebrook PAC 

A warm welcome back after the summer 
holidays! For our returning families, we 
are happy to see you again. For all of our 
new families, welcome. You have joined a 
great community of children, families, 
and educators at Colebrook and we are 
looking forward to getting to know you 
this year. 

Colebrook PAC- How you 
can get involved 

Having a Colebrook student in the family 
automatically means you are a PAC 
member. Your opinion is important, and 
we want to hear from you as the school 
year unfolds. We also want to encourage 
you to participate in building and growing 
the school community. There are a variety 
of ways to get involved and volunteers are 
needed: 

*Hot Lunches 
*Fun fair  
*Book fair 
*Clothing Drive 
*Online fundraisers 
 
PAC Meetings 

Attend PAC meetings – these happen 
once a month and are a great opportunity 
to receive school updates from our 
Principal. Learn about our variety of 
fundraisers and events. Meetings are the 
second Thursday of each month @ 6 pm 
via zoom: link to come via schoollink and 
FB. 

 

 

Contacts: 
colebrookpac@live.ca 
Facebook: Colebrook Elementary PAC 
 

 

  

   

 

Meet the PAC Executive Team 

 
President- Meena Gill 
Vice President- Parm Dhaliwal 
Secretary: Herneet Dhillon 
Treasurer: Daman Grewal 


